Coronavirus: COVID-19 Response

MOST CURRENT UPDATE

District Update - March 18, 2020

Dear Pinehurst School District Community,

On March 17, 2020, Governor Kate Brown ordered that school closures be extended through Tuesday, April 28, 2020. Also, and per the Oregon Department of Education (ODE), districts are to provide learning supports and supplemental services to students and families during the closure period. Over spring break (March 23-27), Oregon schools will be receiving guidance from ODE on what learning supports and service options meet the public health requirements. Once we have been given the necessary guidance from ODE, Pinehurst staff will be working with our students and families to deliver instruction, in some form, during the month of April.

Therefore, Pinehurst School will be closed through Tuesday, April 28, 2020. **This means that our gym and annex will also be closed to the public during this time.**

Please see the details of Executive order 20-08 in the Governor's announcement below and the response that announcement from Oregon Health Authority.

Thank you for working with us as our entire community responds to COVID 19.

Sincerely,

Holly Amann District Administrator Pinehurst School

Governor Kate Brown's Announcement on Extension of Statewide School Closure - March 17, 2020

Oregon Health Authority Update - March 16, 2020